Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome all of you to our DLI first-grade family! It is going to be a year full of fun! We are extremely thankful and enthusiastic about the chance to collaborate with you and your child. Together, we will embark on an exciting journey of learning, ensuring a positive and supportive educational experience for your little one.

Throughout this academic year, we will be learning Mandarin Chinese in all subjects (except for English Language Arts) through songs, stories, projects, and the exploration of different concepts and knowledge together. Additionally, we extend a warm invitation to all families within our first-grade community to partake in our cultural celebrations to foster a sense of togetherness and appreciation for diverse traditions.

Our classroom will be filled with laughter and encouragement, where students are encouraged to actively participate and express their ideas. We believe that every child has unique strengths, and we will respect and nurture their talents. However, the fun will not begin until you are here, so we will be waiting for you to arrive and start a fantastic year together!

Throughout the school year, it is really important to have a strong parentteacher relationship. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us using the emails below:

Ms. Bai: Yun_Bai@chino.k12.ca.us

Ms. Janet: miaoying_chen@chino.k12.ca.us

Looking forward to seeing you!

First Grade DLI Team

亲爱的家长们:

欢迎您们加入我们中文沉浸式双语项目一年级的大家庭!我们很期待即将到来的这一年,这将是充满乐趣的时光!我们非常感激有这个机会,并热切期待与您和您的孩子合作。未来的一年中,我们将踏上充满探索的学习之旅,与您的孩子一起体验丰富的学习生活。

在未来的学年中,我们将通过唱歌、讲故事、做实验等多种形式与学生们一起探索不同的概念和知识,除了英语语言学习外,90%的时间将用中文授课。此外,我们诚挚的邀请一年级家庭参加我们的文化庆祝活动,培养孩子们对多元文化的认识和欣赏能力。

我们的教室将充满欢笑及学习热忱;鼓励学生积极参与并表达他们的想法。我们相信每个孩子都有独特的优势,我们将尊重并培养他们的才华。我们期待孩子们的到来,一起开启我们丰富的一年级生活!

在整个学年中,我们坚信家校合作对孩子的成长和学习有非常重要作用。如果您有任何问题,请随时通过以下电子邮件或与我们联系:

Ms. Bai: Yun_Bai@chino.k12.ca.us

Ms. Janet: miaoying chen@chino.kl2.ca.us

谢谢!

一年级DLI老师上